
From: John Clark
To: Dock, Joel
Subject: 20-RSUB-0001 Hearing scheduled for June 4, 2020
Date: Friday, May 15, 2020 10:53:27 AM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Mr. Dock,
 

I would like to respectfully request that the hearing scheduled on June 4th for the above referenced
case be continued until such time that individuals who wish to comment are able to appear in-
person.  As you know, the Sutherland HOA is represented by legal counsel.  They will have audio-
visual materials(PowerPoint Presentation) that would prove difficult, at best, to present in a Zoom or
other type online meeting format.
Additionally, there are multiple residents who will want to make comments regarding the project.  I
believe that an in-person meeting will give everyone, for or against, a better forum to make their
comments, etc.  Thank you for your consideration.
 
Regards,
 
John Clark
6823 Windham Parkway
Prospect, KY 40059
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